
Looking to the Future—Updating the Randolph Master Plan 

 

What do you love about Randolph? What kind of community do you want it to be in the 
future? What needs to happen to make your vision of the future for Randolph become a 
reality? 

The Randolph Planning Board will host a discussion on Saturday, July 28 to hear from 
the public on the future of our community. Everyone is encouraged to come participate 
whether you are a lifetime resident, someone who has recently moved here, or 
someone who joins our community in the summer. The results of this meeting will be 
used to guide the Planning Board as they review the plan for the town to ensure it will 
achieve the goals of the community. 

Planning Boards are required under state law to review and periodically update a 
master plan to guide the future development of the community. Outcomes of the plan 
might include changes to land use regulations, or new projects, programs and 
partnerships. Your opinions will form the basis for the recommendations the Planning 
Board includes in the plan. 

The Randolph Planning Board has contracted with Community Planning Consultant 
Tara Bamford to assist with gathering public opinion and develop needed additions or 
changes to Randolph’s master plan. Tara has been working with New Hampshire 
communities for over thirty years to help them articulate their goals and develop 
successful and achievable plans. Tara will facilitate the July 28 workshop for the 
Planning Board. 

The Planning Board looks forward to seeing you on July 28th at the Randolph Town Hall 
for this important discussion. Please arrive at 9:15 am to sign in and enjoy some 
refreshments. The workshop will get started at 9:30 and wrap up by 11:30. For more 
information on this event or for input into the master plan update, contact the Chairman 
of the Board, John Scarinza, at 603-466-5775 or email JohnScarinza@ne.rr.com, or 
contact any other Randolph Planning Board member. 

Selectmen, Town Clerk and Tax Collector number: 603-466-5771 
E-mail:  Selectmen@Randolph.nh.gov 
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